July 19, 2016

Subject: Lincoln Way/1500N Road Closure

Dear Metamora Resident:

Please be advised that Lincoln Way/1500N will be closed to all traffic between Noel Drive and
Elizabeth Lane starting Wednesday July 20, 2016 to allow for the replacement of a cross road drainage
culvert and other associated work. See location map below. The duration of the closure is dependent
on weather and other variables and could last approximately three weeks. Please use alternate
routes during the duration of this project. The Village of Metamora appreciates your understanding
and patience during this process.

Location Map

Lincoln Way/CR 1500N
Road Closure Location




